
Happy Scrappers
January 2019

This months meeting will be hosted by Shelly, Gayle and Linda A.  
Location will be the Groves Library at 11- Till.   Food will be pot luck (Red 
and white???). 

1. Carol Taylor and LindaT will be handling the baskets for the 
auction. They will purchase items out of the Scrappers fund.

2. There was a huge discussion about the participation of members. 
Nothing was decided other than insist that members participate. 

3. Jane and Helen, please bring your secret sisters gift.  It was so not 
cool that they didn't have a gift to open. 
With that being said, I don't think its a good idea for either of you 
to sign up for that exchange this year.  

4. These are the people that have not paid dues as of the jan meeting.
   Anne Babb
   Jane Beadle
   Nell Burnette
   Tammie Garcia
   Barbara Loden
   Helen S
   Dawn 
   Lynne G
   Jenny Hynes

    5.  I will take full responsibility for you three ladies not participating
last year.  There was nothing on the website listed as exchanges, 
projects for you to choose from.  HEAR ME WELL. I WONT 
SAVE YOU NEXT YEAR.  If you cant participate you need to 
drop out of the group.  I realize life gets hectic and we wait till the
last minute.  In this group we can't do that. You've got to get these 
projects done, even if its not due till December..

    6. The Secret Sister names will be drawn at the Feb meeting. If you 
wish to participate, write you name on a piece of paper along with 
your likes and dislikes of fabric.  If you wont be there, please get a
friend to handle/draw you name for you,

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard


